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Important Notice 
National Securities Clearing Corporation 

 

A#: 8628 

P&S: 8203 

Date: October 15, 2018 

To: ALL PARTICIPANTS 

From: PRODUCT MANAGEMENT AND GENERAL COUNSEL’S OFFICE 

Attention: 
MANAGING PARTNER/OFFICER, OPERATIONS PARTNER/OFFICER, COMPLIANCE 

OFFICER 

Subject: 
TERMINATION OF NSCC’S COMMISSION BILLING SERVICE AND COMMISSION 

BILLING LIMITED MEMBERSHIP 

 

Pursuant to the proposed rule change (SR-NSCC-2018-004), which was approved by the Securities and Exchange 

Commission (see Important Notice A#8585), NSCC’s Commission Billing Service and the related Commission 

Billing Limited Membership will be terminated.  The last date of the service will be November 12, 2018.  

 

NSCC Members and Commission Billing Members are encouraged to transition to other methods for the 

processing of commission bills as soon as possible to prepare for the termination of this service.  

 

The limited membership of Commission Billing Members will be terminated effective with the termination of the 

Commission Billing Service. This action will not affect any other memberships with NSCC or any of its affiliates.  

 

As a reminder, the AutoRoute (A/R) files that will be discontinued in include: 

 02130229 

 02130243 

 02130673 

 02132107 

  

Please contact NSCC Product Management representatives Timothy Garrett at (212) 855-2262 with any questions 

regarding this notice. 

 

Questions regarding the Rule Filing may be addressed to Jacqueline Chezar, Executive Director and Associate 

General Counsel, at (212) 855-3216. 
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